
  Sherri McCormick, clerk 

Town of Lincoln Eau Claire County 

Minutes of Monthly Meeting February 13, 2023 @ Town Hall – 7:00p.m.  

Notice of the meeting was posted: the town website, @Town Hall, & published in the Ad Delite. 

The full board was in attendance along with several residents.  

The chairman called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.  

The agenda was approved on a motion made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil .   

The minutes of the January monthly meeting were read. The minutes were approved on a motion made 

by Dean Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz. 

Monthly mailings: None 

Public Input: None 
 
Items for tonight’s meeting:  
The rezoning request made by Wade Dehnke for the property on Cnty JJ was approved by the board.  
There was no action needed for the zoning question at the Hillview Road property.  
The bridge on Morningcrest needs to be replaced and qualifies for aid.  
Road Bans likely to begin March 1st, will add to March agenda.  
 
Road and Town Business: A change in ambulance service is possibly coming. The town hall rental fees 
were discussed and will be revisited at March meeting. Matt Krenz raised a question about services 
Power Plan provides and shared information from the county meeting about zoning and green lights 
being installed on snow plows. 
. 
Treasurers Report was read as follows: General Funds as of January 31, 2023, Unity Bank $1,097,190.83 
Petty cash $75.00 CCU Checking $85,144.00 Town Hall Fund $14,099.34 Machinery Fund $108,123.48 
Road Crew Debit Card $1,000.00 CD $30,397.55 A.R.P.A $95,923.82 The report was approved on a 
motion to made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil. 
  
Bills to be paid tonight totaled $684,740.94. It was approved to transfer money to pay the bills on a 

motion made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil  

Future agenda items will include road bans, town hall rental fees 

The next meeting will be Tuesday, March 14 at 7:00p.m.  

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Dean Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz.  The 

meeting adjourned at 7:31p.m.          

 

 

 

666                                               


